TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION REPORT NO.

MEETING DATE: May 28, 2009

SUBJECT: OUTSTANDING COMMISSION ITEMS

INFORMATION ITEM

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Commission receive for information, the updated list of outstanding Commission items for the period up to and including the meeting of April 27, 2009.

DISCUSSION

The attached list provides information on the status of reports requested by the Commission and will be submitted every three months.

- - - - - - - - - - -

May 2009 1-17 Attachment

COMMISSION - OUTSTANDING ITEMS					
MEETING DATE	SUBJECT	REQUESTED ACTION	COMMENTS		
June 22, 2005 (Public Presentation)	Transit Priority on Spadina, Harbourfront and St. Clair	 Vice-Chair Chow moved the following: That staff be requested to take the necessary action to implement transit priority signalling on Spadina by September 2005 at all locations where it is not already active, with a report back in the Fall of 2006 on the impact. That recommendations 2 to 6 embodied in Mr. Munro's submission be forwarded to TTC staff and City Transportation staff, with a joint report back to the fall meetings of the TTC and Planning and Transportation Committee. Referred to R. Cornacchia. 	Report to be forwarded to Commission at its meeting on December 16, 2009.		
November 28, 2005 (Correspondence)	Designated Seating Policy to Include Pregnant Women	Chair Moscoe moved that the Commission refer Ms. Wilfred's communication to staff for report back at a future meeting. Referred to V. Rodo.	Memorandum to be forwarded to Commissioners in May 2009.		
February 27, 2007 (New Business)	Bicycle Lockers at TTC Stations - Chair Giambrone	The Commission referred the communication to staff for report, in consultation with City of Toronto cycling and transportation services staff, on providing locations on the system for the installation of bike lockers. Referred to R. Cornacchia.	Report to be forwarded to Commission at its meeting on May 28, 2009.		
March 21, 2007 (New Business)	Vice-Chair Joe Mihevc Re "Implementation of TTC's Affinity Plan"	The Commission referred the communication to staff for report on the status of the implementation of the Affinity Plan, with such report to include information regarding consultation discussions with the Mayor's office and the Sierra Club of Canada. Referred to V. Rodo.	Report to be forwarded to Commission at its meeting on May 28, 2009.		
July 11, 2007 (New Business)	Data Collection and Analysis – Vice-Chair Mihevc	The Commission referred the communication to staff for report. Referred to R. Cornacchia.	Memorandum to be forwarded to Commissioners in December 2009.		
July 11, 2007 (New Business)	TTC Marketing Campaign Pilot Program – Vice-Chair Mihevc	The Commission referred the communication to staff for report. Referred to V. Rodo.	Memorandum to be forwarded to Commissioners in May 2009.		
June 18, 2008	Costs and Benefits of a New RT Station at Brimley Road	Commissioner De Baeremaeker moved that the Commission defer this report until its September 2008 meeting, and that TTC and City of Toronto staff be requested to submit a further report at that time on the feasibility of building a Brimley Road LRT station.	Waiting for City of Toronto to finalize their portion of the report.		

MEETING DATE	SUBJECT	REQUESTED ACTION	COMMENTS
		Referred to R. Cornacchia.	
February 18, 2009	Transit City Light Rail Plan: Status Update for February 2009	Vice-Chair Mihevc moved that staff be requested to submit a separate report on finishing the St. Clair LRT to Jane Street, with such report to include comment on the following matters: • EA work • timing of construction • inclusion in upcoming capital budgets Referred to G.Webster.	Report to be submitted to Commission at its meeting on July 9, 2009.
April 3, 2009 (Public Presentation)	Smoke-Free Ban at TTC Bus Shelters and Bus Stops	On motion of Vice-Chair Mihevc, the Commission approved, in principle, the goals of T-DOT and requested that staff consult with the appropriate agencies and report back on the feasibility of a 9-metre smoke-free zone around the bus stops and shelters. Referred to V. Rodo.	Letter to be forwarded to appropriate City staff by June 2009.